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6th December 2023 

CHRISTMAS FESTIVITIES 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

SANTA and CHRISTMAS PARTY DAY! 
 

• On the Wednesday 20th December we will have our Christmas party.   

• Each child will receive an individual a party food box and a gift from Santa.   

• Santa will be visiting us with his Grotto.   

• Please confirm your child’s attendance at the above events by completing the slip below 

along with a £3 donation 

• Return in the slip and donation in envelope with your child’s name, by Wednesday 13th 

December.   

 

Please note that the session times for this day will be different to normal - 9.30 am -11.30 am 
Full day children - There will be no full day session or lunch club (you have not been charged for 

this day if your child usually attends). 
  
Parents are invited to stay for the Christmas Party and take your child to see Father Christmas.  
If you cannot attend please collect your child promptly at 11.30am. 
 

We break up from school on Wednesday 20th December and return to school on Monday 8th 

January 2024.    

 

All the staff at Tunstall wish you and your family a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Name of child …………………………………………… 

 

My child will / will not be attending the Christmas Party Day on Wednesday 20th December. 

 

I enclose a voluntary donation of £3.00. 

 

My child is allergic to/does not eat          

 

Signed …………………………………………………………       Printed ……………………………………………………  

  

  
  
  


